
Bill has been with the School Dis-

trict for 18 years and has brought 

the Student Information System 

through many changes, but now it 

is time to make changes for him-

self as he embarks on his journey 

into retirement and the life of 

dancing the Argentine Tango 

HAVE YOU HEARD? 

Bill Kern is retiring 
TSAS 

SASI 

SASIxp 

Zangle 

  

Date of Retirement 

02/29/2012 

  

Join us in the Michigan/Minnesota Community Rooms  

 

Date:  February 21 , 2012 

 

Time:  2:30 p.m—5:00 p.m 


